# PINEWOOD PATTER

December, 2016

Storage

As everyone has clearly noticed, we are building a new storage building for our equipment. Finding a place for snow this year might be a challenge. If necessary, we might need to close off the driveway between the clubhouse and the storage area.

### New Rent/Tax Info

Tax amounts change every January 1st. The 2017 tax information will be available shortly. I will post a sign in the post office when those figures are available. Please stop by the Office for your NEW 2017 rent and tax amount, or watch your mail.

## **Plowing Rates**

December - \$50 January - \$50 February - \$50 March - \$50

For those of you not on the plowing list, please remember to shovel within 24 hours of a snowfall.

# Homestead Form/ **Rent Certificate**

If you need a rent certificate for your taxes, please stop by and I'll fill one out for you.

#### **December Birthdays**



We would like to wish Happy Birthday to:

Madison Brady  $20^{th}$ Colton Foster 21st Isabelle Grubb  $22^{nd}$ Ouentin Hutzenbuehler 25<sup>th</sup>Ashton Stenberg

14<sup>th</sup>

# G-E-T Holiday Parade Saturday, Dec 3rd

We are building two additional

storage buildings on County K.

building 14'x48'units for large

RV's. Construction will be

Besides having 10'x12' and

10'x24' units, we are also

complete by early spring.

Mini-Storage

6:00 pm

Parade route goes from Trempealeau Elementary to the Trempealeau Hotel

Music to follow

# We are done picking up pine needles for the year!

# Lamke Tree Farm



Open Sat. and Sun. 10am - dusk



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Paul, Lynn, Emma and Carlie

















